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The "Right to be Forgotten" (RTBF) is a key element of the new European General Data Protection
Regulation (GDPR), but the concept pre-dates the latest legislation by at least five years.
 It encompasses the consumers&apos; rights to request that all personal data held by the company -or
"controller" in GDPR-speak - be removed on request.
 But it goes further: the GDPR rules (see its article 17

 ) says that search engines (like Google) have to delete references to personal data that comes up publically in
search results.
 
 The internet is forever, but you can request search engines to "delist" it (and so make it harder to find).
 You need to be in area that has these laws, Most european countries, some USA-states and a few other
countries have these laws.
 
 
 You will have to submit a request to each search engine:
 Google

 
 Yahoo

 
 Bing

 
 Baidu
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https://www.securityhome.eu/artikle.php?art_id=234013829602417d4ec78c8.58674303


 Of course this doesn't remove the content itself, just the links to it.
 To remove the content itself, you will need to contact the website owner.
 And good luck with that.
 
 You can see the RTBF-request report of google
 https://transparencyreport.google.com/eu-privacy/overview
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